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Shout for joy to the LORD, all the earth.
Worship the LORD with gladness;
Come before him with joyful songs.
Know that the LORD is God.
It is he who made us, and we are his;
We are his people, the sheep of his pasture.

Enter his gates with thanksgiving
And his courts with praise;
Give thanks to him and praise his name.
For the LORD is good and his love endures forever;
His faithfulness continues through all generations.
Psalm 100


Dear Members of the Manchaca United Methodist Church community,

We have shared an amazing year! Amen and Amen. All in all, this congregation has celebrated mightily its 150 years in ministry. So much energy has been created from the celebration. Gatherings, special worship services, written and verbal stories of this place, this church and its people have shared to the glory of God. 

Looking forward into 2025, this congregation has so much to offer the community in the name of Jesus and in the Spirit of the Lord. When you take a moment to pause and list all of the ministries, small groups, and occasions to celebrate, one can be overwhelmed by the volume and reach this congregation shares. In stewardship of the gifts God has blessed upon this congregation, you, the members and friends of Manchaca UMC make it all happen. Your gifts of time and money make it possible to offer Christ in this community to so many families. Thank you for being a part of this body of Christ as we offer love to all.

We want you to prayerfully consider a commitment of time and money to Manchaca UMC for the year 2025. On November 24, we will have our Commitment Sunday with one worship service in the Sanctuary at 10:30 am followed immediately with our Ministry Fair in the Family Life Center.

On that day, we ask each person or family to STEP UP its financial commitment for 2025. If you have not ever made a financial pledge to this church or any church, we ask you to begin praying about it now. Assess the gifts and blessings that flow from the abundance of God’s love to all of us. Assess your part in the ministry of this congregation. And then make a commitment on the card provided as a one time or recurring gift for 2025. 

Also on that day, come into the Family Life Center and visit with ministry and small group leaders around that space. You will gather information and finger food as you make the round. Before you leave, make a commitment of time in service to Christ in the ministries of this church. Each member and friend has the opportunity to Step Up with the congregation and move forward into a bright year of ministry in 2025.

MUMC needs your commitment to support the ministries that we will offer here in 2025. The enclosed scope of ministries pamphlet provides a summary of what your financial contributions – combined with those of the rest of the congregation – enable us to do to bring God‘s kingdom to this place here in Manchaca, Texas, and beyond.  It takes more than $750,000 each year to operate the church and its ministries. Your financial contributions enable us to provide the facilities, staff, volunteers, materials, and programs that bring our church to life in our community as we welcome others to share with us in God‘s kingdom here at MUMC. 

The finance team will use the pledges collected on commitment Sunday to prepare the final 2025 operating budget to present to the church council in December. Please be generous in your pledge so that we may continue to be a blessing to others in this place and bring glory to God.

Thanks again for making this year of 2024 so special. We are confident that Manchaca UMC is poised to do even greater things in kin-dom building and community development in this area. 

May the blessings of grace and peace be yours!

Tonia Norman						Paul Harris
Finance Team Lead					Senior Pastor
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